

Netherlee and Stamperland (NeSt) Community Council Meeting Minutes



Thursday 7.30pm-9.30pm

Clarkston Hall - Lesser Hall

Topic	Minute	Action
Welcome, members present and apologies	<p>Siobhan welcomed everyone to the meeting.</p> <p><i>Present: Siobhan McGuinness, Bronwen Livingstone, Jim Boyle, Joanna Teuton, Cllr Annette Ireland</i></p> <p><i>Apologies: Graham Keany, Blair McDougall, Cllr Kate Campbell, Cllr Katie Pragnell</i></p>	
Police liaison update	<p>The community police officers were unable to attend in person, the report for the last month is attached below:</p> <p>Concerns were voiced over housebreakings. AI has enquired of police what progress is being done to identify those responsible.</p>	
Minutes from previous meeting agreed and outstanding actions reviewed	The minutes from the previous meeting in Aug were proposed as accurate and correct by SM and seconded by JT.	BL to forward final version to Andrew Reid
Financial Matters/Treasurer update	JT submitted financial report, nothing to add	
Pump track update	<p>SM spoke to Sport Scotland re funding. One more round of funding in current pot. Frustration that funding doesn't seem to match governmental ambitions re health and wellbeing for the population. Still awaiting response from CEO of ERC. Meetings ongoing.</p> <p>Create a local place plan, make pump track central to it. (Add EV charging?)</p>	<p>AI to speak to ERC colleagues</p> <p>SM to contact elected officials for support</p> <p>SM to contact funding specialist</p> <p>JT to put SM in touch with cycling group representatives</p>

Social media strategy	<p>What do we want our social media to do and say? Post after meetings with updates. Facebook more active than Twitter. Engage with Williamwood/St Ninian's to encourage young people to participate - poster? Have a scheduled posting plan, and repost in community groups. Pop-up banner?</p>	<p>BL to have scheduled posting and update after meetings</p> <p>BL to contact Williamwood (dep head - Laura Ferguson) and St Ninian's</p> <p>BL to start an instagram</p> <p>JT to ask about pop-up banner prices</p>
Elected Officials Update	<p>AI went on tour of active travel sites and information is currently being collated by ERC. There will be further opportunities for consultation. Excess estate agent boards being taken down.</p>	
Community Day	<p>Initial email sent but nothing more</p>	<p>JT to follow up</p>
<p>AOB</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Giffnock CC • Noise query • Nature-based initiatives 	<p>Dissolution of Giffnock CC noted.</p> <p>Noise pollution legislation - nothing specific to our area beyond statutory legislation</p> <p>JT some funding could be available for nature-based initiatives</p>	<p>BL reply to Facebook question</p>
Close	<p>SM thanked everyone for their attendance and the next meeting is planned for the October 17th at 7.30pm in Clarkston Hall</p>	